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Dear Royals Families,  

I hope that you’ve had a safe, happy, and healthy summer and that you are looking 

forward with optimism and excitement to the new school year ahead. We are 

excited for your child’s return to Sunset Park Public School. Our school staff have 

been very busy over the summer months engaging in planning for school start-up. 

We know that all of that hard work is worth it, so that each and every one of our 

Sunset Royals are set up for a terrific year of learning and fun!  

How to Stay in the Know!  

Please like and follow the Sunset Park Public School Facebook page for regular 

communication. Throughout the year, this page is very active with daily/weekly 

updates on the happenings at Sunset Park. We also encourage you to ensure you 

access your parent EDSBY account so that you can see direct updates from 

teachers about what’s happening in your child’s classroom. Parent email accounts 

must be updated with the office if you have made any changes to ensure that any 

‘all family’ email communications make their way to your inbox. We also make every 

effort to update our school website ( www.nearnorthschools.ca/sunset-park) 

regularly!  

First Day of School  

We look forward to welcoming all of our students on Tuesday, Sept. 5th, 2023.  

Our day starts at 8:30 and staff are on duty to supervise school entry at 8:10 am 

daily. On the first day, several staff will be available outside to support children in 

finding their way into the school and to their classroom!  

Dropping off Between 8:10 a.m. ² 8:30 a.m.  

Drop offs must occur in our Kiss and Drop laneway only. Vehicles should not enter 

the parking lot and must remain out of the bus drop off zone.  

Students may NOT be dropped off prior to 8:10 am  
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